
Minutes for the Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) Meeting 

November 15th, 2018 at 3:00 PM in Stright 333 

Attended By: Dr. Waleed Farag, Dan Richmond, Rebecca George, and James Lutz. 

1. Minutes from the last meeting held on October 3rd, 2018 were unanimously approved. 

2. Dr. Farag congratulated students who participated in the CNY Hackathon. 

3. There will possibly be another hackathon during the spring semester. Anybody is 

welcome to participate so students should advertise this at the Cybersecurity Club once 

we hear more. 

4. Students can still purchase cyber security related books from the co-op store with 

approval from Dr. Farag. They must do so before the end of the semester. 

5. Laptops have been ordered. Waiting on a response from the IUP Purchase Department. 

6. Went over Cybersecurity Club status and efforts. Students will post more posters for 

upcoming meetings. 

7. Dan applied for the club to be recognized by the university. He will follow up to get a 

status update. 

8. 

 


